Dear Members of the Selby and Brooks Families:
 
The John Poole Middle School (JPMS) Parent-Teacher-Student Association (PTSA) would like to recognize your contributions to our school community and extend our appreciation and gratitude for all Selby's Market has done to support our students and schools over the years. 
You have welcomed graciously JPMS PTSA's setups of fundraiser tables in front of your store and displays of flyers to advertise our events.   You have made it more affordable for the PTSA to purchase food and supplies by providing a credit line and discounts, and have personally helped many families in our John Poole Middle School community when they were in financial and emotional need. 
Selby's Market's close relationship with the school and community is hard to come by these days.   Thank you for your support and contributions.   Words alone cannot truly express the appreciation.   You will be missed! 
Sincerely, 
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